
From: Diane Philbrick [mailto:philbrickdj@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Schuetz, Marissa 
Subject: No Northern Pass 

  

Diane Philbrick 

95 South Rd 

Candia, NH 03034 

djphilbrick@comcast.net 

  

I want to express my opposition to the Northern Pass Project.  The environmental, aesthetic, 
financial costs are much greater than any benefits.  I do not want power lines through the "Great 
North Woods". 
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